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MAC-TALK

Make art. Be well.
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WILDLIFE & ANIMALS

Sept. 28th: Our 10th annual Shadbolt show

Visit our 10th annual show at the Shadbolt Centre for the Arts on Saturday
September 28th! We will open the doors at 10am, and the show will run
until spm. There will be about 200 pieces of MAC art, our new edition of
‘Wildlife & Animals’ art cards, 3 draws 1n the raffle (noon, 2pm, 4pm), a
Silent Auction, and MAC bags & magnets for sale.

Come & see what MAC members have been creating over the last year! Art
starts at $30. If you have an item (new) to donate for the Silent Auction,
please let Teresa know by September 6th. The money raised by the Auction

helps us pay for art supplies & instructor honorariums..




MY ARIS CORNER
10" ANNUAL ART SHOW & SALE
WILDLIFE + ANIMALS

September 28, 2019 0“‘
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Shadbolt Centre for the Arts K7 o
6450 Deer Lake Ave, Burnaby, B.C. a’ $J"'m'9
A . We acknowledge the financial support
Free Admission Free Parking AL of the .'-’rc:'.'incc— of British Co ur;bia.
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EPT. 28
Experience fun and free public programming
at the Burnaby Village Museum, Burnaby Art
Gallery, and the Shadbolt Centre for the Arts
located in Deer Lake Park

Important news from Canada's
Council for the Arts

My Artist's Cornerhas learned that we qualify to apply
for Canada Council grants as a ‘Deaf & Disability Arts
Group or Collective! This welcome news means that
we can now develop project or funding proposals for

consideration by the Council.

estival
umn

grant program

Another grant has been recerved *

MAC has been given $1000 by Festivals Burnaby to
help with the production of our Shadbolt Show. This

brings our grants received total to $8oo0o for 2019!

Yippee!
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New West Culture Crawla,
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For the Cultural Crawl, MAC was part of the showk
presented by New West Artists at their 12th Street Gallery.
There were lots of visitors despite the rain on both days,
which was really encouraging. To keep watch over our
MAC tent Teresa had help from Ella, Neena, Neera, Brian,

Brenda, Cathy, Lem, Carmen, Sheila, Greg, and Shirley.

August & September
MAC Meetings

When we have a cold, what do we do? MAC members
reviewed the ground rule that reads “Do not come to
MAC if you are unwell with infectious diseases (e.g.
colds, flu, blisters, etc.).” Members decided that it is
important to stay at home until the symptoms have

disappeared.
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We discussed the pros and cons of serving alcohol at our
Braid Street Reception in May 2020. There will be a vote
by secret ballot at our next MAC Meeting on Sept.10, and
votes may be submitted until Sept. 17. People at the
August Mac Meeting decided that there will need to be
an 80 percent vote in favor for the sale of alcohol to take
place. Alcohol-free beverages will be available
regardless of the voting results.
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Labour Day in Burnaby will be
celebrated at the Burnaby
Village Museum, on its last

open day of the season!
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BLACK & '
NEW SHOW AT THE
NETWORK HUB!

Starting mid-September, New West
Artists will be presenting ‘Black &
White IlII' at the Network Hub, 2nd

floor of the New West Quay Market.

Six MAC artists will be participating.

The Network Hub is open weekday
afternoons, so check it out from mid-

September to mid-Novembetr!

SUCI ETY We have help with
our social media!
Marc Gelmon will be
CORNER assisting with getting our

message out. Thank You,
Marc!
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